
ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE 
CONFERENCE 2019

“Revolutionize Education with 
Artificial Intelligence”

Call for Contributions is Now OPEN

The Wits Business Intelligence Services 
is hosting an AI conference aimed at 
bringing together experts and promoting 
AI in Higher Education. The field of Artificial 
Intelligence and Machine learning is growing 
exponentially and has attracted great interest 
as we begin to see the use of disruptive 
technologies across all industries. You are 
invited to submit a contribution in the form of a 
presentation, panel discussion, conference workshop or 
demonstration.

Please consider any of these key areas:
• AI and Machine learning
• Deep Learning
• Robotics
• Computer Vision
• Internet of Things (IoT)
• Virtual Reality and Augmented Reality

Please send your submission to:
events.bis@wits.ac.za by 15 March 2019 
Notification of accepted contribution: 15 May 2019 
Conference: 2 -3 September, 2019

What should your submission look like?
• Talk Title
• Short Synopsis
• Two to three take-away benefits for delegates attending
• Short bio of the presenter


